
SCRUTINY CO-ORDINATING COMMITTEE         18 January 2024  

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF SMART CITIES  

SMART CITY PROGRESS UPDATE 

 

1. Purpose of the Report  

1.1  To receive a progress report from Liz St Louis (Director of Smart Cities) on 

 the progress being made in delivering the Smart City Vision.   

 

2. Background  

2.1  At the work planning meeting of the Scrutiny Co-ordinating Committee, the 

 Committee requested a progress update with regards the Smart City Vision 

 and Delivery  Programme. 

2.2  This item has been brought to the Committee in view of the significant and 

 positive impact of the Smart City Programme on the City Plan aspirations of 

 delivering a dynamic smart, a healthy smart and a vibrant smart city 

 

3. Current Position  

3.1  Liz St Louis (Director of Smart Cities) will provide a presentation on  the  

 progress being made to date.  

3.2  A copy of the presentation will be made available following the meeting.  

 

4. Recommendations  

4.1  The Scrutiny Committee is asked to consider and comment on the contents of 

 the presentation.  

 


